

Name: \_\_\_\_\_



# My trip to Tokyo

I went to Tokyo with my family in May last year. Tokyo is the **capital city** of Japan. It was the best holiday I have ever had. We flew for 8 hours from Jakarta. But, it was not a direct flight so we had to **transit** in Hong Kong for two hours before getting on a **connecting flight** to Tokyo. We stayed there for five days.

It was **spring** so the weather was cool. Tokyo is a big city so there were many things we could do. We visited the **imperial palace** where the royal family still lived. My mom was so happy to be in Ginza, a shopping district in Tokyo. She bought a lot of souvenirs for her friends. We also went to see the Buddhist temple called the Senso-ji temple.

We had a picnic in Ueno Park. The park was the biggest park in Tokyo. Many families also had a picnic because the weather was getting warmer. We also visited the Ueno Zoo while we were there.

Finally, before leaving the city, we went up the Tokyo Skytree. It was a 634 meter-tall tower where we could go up to the **observation** levels and see the city from up high. It was my favorite part of the trip. The place was full of tourists but we had a good time there. It was an **unforgettable** trip.

Answer the questions based on the text.

1. Where did the writer go for her trip?
2. When did she go there?
3. Who did she go with?
4. How many flights did she take to go to Tokyo?
5. How many places in Tokyo did the writer visit? Name them.
6. Where did Mom buy the souvenirs?
7. What did they do in Ueno Park?
8. What was her favorite part of the trip?



Name: \_\_\_\_\_



# My trip

Choose the words in bold from the text to match the following definition.

1. very memorable, hard to forget =
2. An important city in a country =
3. at the same time =
4. another flight after transit=
5. to stop for a short time in between flights=
6. watching or seeing things carefully=
7. related to kings and queens =
8. relaxing and eating outdoor usually in a park=
9. A place to pray for Buddhists/Hindus =
10. A season between March to May =

Finish the sentences so they become complete.

- Last ... . I ... to Bali.
- It ... a beautiful island located in ...
- I ... in the beach with my family.
- We ... seafood in a famous restaurant.
- Many Balinese are Hindhus so there were many beautiful ... for them to pray.
- We also ... some water sports such as .... and ...
- We ... in Bali for three days but it was too short for me.
- I wish I could stay for ... so I could ...

